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This week we are on Chartwells’ menu Week 3 

 Beam of the Week! 

CRANTOCK— Theo for amazing spelling and writing skills this week 

FISTRAL— Quinn for working hard with her learning choices 

LAMORNA— Elsie for being reflective and sharing her good ideas  

MAENPORTH— The whole class for being fantastic on our trip 
 

GODREVY— Rowan for being a resourceful learner  

PORTHMEOR— Isabelle for being on time all week and for the effort that she 
has put into her maths 

PORTHCURNO— Isabelle for her great attitude to learning after coming back 
from the holidays  

SWANPOOL— Layla for great effort during Sports Day practice  

CADGWITH— The whole class for working really hard and showing a 
respectable attitude to others in school 

POLZEATH— Nevaeh for being resourceful and sharing her knowledge with 
the class  

HARLYN— Darcy for his fantastic can-do attitude and resilience. What a 
brilliant role model and leader 

PERRANUTHNOE— Ellah for fantastic writing and great effort in maths  

GWENVOR— Elsa for a fantastic attitude to all aspects of school life 

KYNANCE—  Tyler for better focus and great attitude 

 

Our 4Rs are: 
Resilience, 

Reflectiveness, 

Resourcefulness, 

Relationships.  

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Monday 30th May - 3rd June: Half Term 

Monday 25 & Tuesday 26th July: Staff Training (school closed to pupils). 

Wednesday 27th July—SUMMER HOLIDAYS! 
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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The Trustees of Crofty MAT and the Local Governing Body of 
Rosemellin School are absolutely delighted to announce the 
appointment of Charlene Sargent as Headteacher of       
Rosemellin Primary.  
 
Charlene is currently the Headteacher of Weeth School and is 
a leader who shows the passion, capability and experience to 
keep moving our school forward. She is very much looking   
forward to her new role and the Governing Body have every 
confidence that Charlene is the right leader for Rosemellin. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Jenni Richards 
Chair of Governors 

PENHALIGON'S FRIENDS FUNDRAISING 
We are delighted to announce that we have raised just over £800 for         

Penhaligon's friends. 
 

*Rosemellin Picnic - £460 
*Online facebook donations - £305 

*Cornish Claire's donation - £45 
 

A big thank you to everyone for their support in raising this amazing amount of 
money. It will make such a difference to Penhaligon's friends who support 

grieving families.  
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Mrs Finn’s Message 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I hope you all enjoyed a wonderful long weekend-not too bad weatherwise which, at least, allowed us 
to get out and about. 

Things have been really busy since our return after Easter and it is so good to see the children engaged 
in many different learning opportunities, across the curriculum. 

 

First and foremost, we couldn’t be prouder of our Y6 children who are continuing to show a great    
attitude to their learning, determined to do their very best and work their hardest, in order to show the 
fantastic progress they are making. Fully aware of the areas they need to work on, keen to keep on 
improving I know we can’t ask any more of the children who will be sitting their SATs next week. 

 

On Tuesday, our Art leader, Miss Sullivan encouraged us all to immerse ourselves in a collapsed        
curriculum day. The focus was ‘Cornish Heroes’ and readied us to participate in Trevithick Day. We feel 
it is so important for our children to develop an appreciation of the beautiful county we live in and its 
history, and the school’s participation in such a local event is one that we relish.  

 

Each Year group focused on a particular Cornish hero: Year 1 -Richard Trevithick; Year 2 – the crew on 
the Penlee Lifeboat; Year 3- Helen Glover; Year 4- Dolly Pentreath and Y5, John Couch Adams. The   
children learnt so much and produced some fantastic artwork which was displayed for Trevithick Day. 
Thank you to everyone involved and we cannot tell you how delighted we were when Rosemellin was 
awarded  a trophy and the sum of £100 as ‘Runners up’. Our congratulations go to Roskear School who 
won-well done! 

 

On Thursday the whole school enjoyed a picnic lunch on behalf of Penhaligon Friends. I know many of 
our lives have been touched by this charity’s work and again, was blown away by the generosity of our 
school community. The sum raised was absolutely fantastic and I know Miss Odgers and the staff who 
organised it, are very grateful. I would also like to extend our thanks to the kitchen staff who kindly 
organised and prepared the lunches for our children- thank you. 

 

I hope you enjoy a really great week. 

 

Mrs Finn 

 

 

 


